CAMBRIDGE

Cambridge University Press 978-0-521-71215-6 - Interactive Workbook 2 with Downloadable Audio Meredith Levy Excerpt More information



Cambridge University Press 978-0-521-71215-6 - Interactive Workbook 2 with Downloadable Audio Meredith Levy Excerpt More information

C

Write the questions. Then answer them with *should* or *shouldn't*. Use your own ideas.

(2









4 she / what / do / should ? What should she do? She should go to bed.

- 5 should / road / he / which / choose ?
- ${\bf 3}\$ they / the / should / go / water / in ?

1 school / go / he / should / to?

Should he go to school?

2 an / I / should / umbrella / take ?

No, he shouldn't.

6 picnic / I / for / should / what / take / the ?

Help yourself!

Modals

Should is a **modal** verb. Modals are different from normal verbs because:

- they always go with the infinitive of another verb
- they never change their form
- they never use the auxiliary *do* in questions or negatives.

Which of these are modal verbs? <u>Underline</u> them.

like have will might do can want could go would must

(Circle) the correct words.

- 1 She would *like / likes* an ice cream.
- 2 Danny *will / wills* come soon.
- **3** Do they can / Can they swim?
- 4 | *might not / don't might* buy it.
- 5 What we should / should we do?
- 6 You mustn't *bring / to bring* pets into the hotel.

(3) Listen

а

b

Listen and mate the sports. There are tw	•	–4) with
scuba diving	water skiing	
skateboarding	snowboarding	
bungee jumping	skydiving	
35 Listen again and sentences for each spor	•	0

- 1 When you jump, the plane is metres from the ground. You can move in all directions while you're

Unit 6 (35

CAMBRIDGE

Cambridge University Press 978-0-521-71215-6 - Interactive Workbook 2 with Downloadable Audio Meredith Levy Excerpt More information





© in this web service Cambridge University Press

CAMBRIDGE

Cambridge University Press 978-0-521-71215-6 - Interactive Workbook 2 with Downloadable Audio Meredith Levy Excerpt More information



 Read the article quickly and write these words on the picture.
 iron ironing board





Extreme ironing

Here's an activity that brings some fun to the world of extreme sports. It's extreme ironing! Danger and adventure come together with housework skills in this strange sport.

The basic equipment is an iron and an ironing board, and the rules are simple. You have to find an unusual outdoor situation, set up your ironing board and iron a few clothes! People do this on the top of mountains and under the sea, in boats and on bicycles. They iron clothes while they are climbing, water skiing, snowboarding, skydiving and even bungee jumping. The board must be at least 1 metre long and you have to use a real iron. If possible, you should ask somebody to take a photo or make a video of the event.

Englishman Phil Shaw first got the idea for this sport one day when he had a lot of shirts to iron but really wanted to go rock climbing. Extreme ironing now has small groups of supporters in other countries, for example Australia, Japan, Germany and South Africa. Maybe it will be the next Olympic sport! Phil says that extreme ironing gives you all the excitement of an extreme sport together with "the satisfaction of a well-pressed shirt".

Crazy? "Yes, of course it's crazy," says extreme 'ironist' Zoe Phillips. "That's why it's brilliant."

Are the sentences right (\checkmark) or wrong (x)?

- **1** Extreme ironing is both fun and exciting.
- **2** You have to use an ironing board for extreme ironing.
- **3** You can do this sport in your living room if you want to.
- 4 You don't have to stand on the ground while you are ironing.
- 5 You have to get a photo or video of the ironing activity.
- 6 Phil Shaw likes rock climbing.
- **7** Lots of people from all over the world enjoy extreme ironing.
- 8 Extreme ironing is going to be part of the next Olympic Games.

Unit 6

38

Ь

Portfolio 6

Describe a sport or game that you like. Write two paragraphs.

Paragraph 1

- Rules what do you have to do?
- Do you play alone or with other people? Paragraph 2
- Do you need special clothes or equipment?
- What skills should you have?

Cambridge University Press 978-0-521-71215-6 - Interactive Workbook 2 with Downloadable Audio Meredith Levy Excerpt <u>More information</u>

Quiz 6	A B
 What do you remember about Unit 6? Answer all the questions you can and then check in the Student's Book. 	
1 Match the words to make four sports. bungee skiing mountain jumping water diving	C
scuba biking 2 What is the sport in picture A?	
	 6 Are these sentences right (√) or wrong (X)? When you are zorbing A you roll down a hill. B you spin in the air.
 Choose the best answer: A, B or C. I'd love to try motor racing. A You shouldn't practise. B You should wear good running shoes C You must know how to drive. 	C you climb up a mountain.
4 There are two mistakes in these sentences. Write the correct sentences. Do I should wear a helmet? Yes, you are.	es. 8 Circle the correct word. The picture fell <i>down / off / over</i> the wall.
5 What is the person doing in picture B?	9 Put the words in order and write the sentence. wash / I / dinner / to / have / up / after
b 🕼 40 Listen and check your answers.	10 Read the answer and complete the question.
C Now look at your Student's Book and write three more quiz questions for Unit 6.	ite When?? I have to leave at 2 o'clock.
	stion: Question:
	ver: Answer: